Ohio Association of REALTORS®
The Ohio Association of REALTORS has been focused on rolling up its collective sleeve and tackling the behind-the-scenes issues to ensure its long-term relevance.

Most notably, OAR’s Board of Directors adopted a forward-looking approach to serving the diverse needs of the organization’s 27,000-plus members by approving a new redistricting plan that better reflects the needs of REALTORS throughout the Buckeye State. The Association consolidated to five geographically aligned districts (from nine), each represented by two district vice presidents. The redraw, necessitated by the merger of two Local Boards that were previously in different districts, provided the opportunity to re-imagine the best approach of serving membership.

OAR also completed a comprehensive overview of its nominating process, implementing refinements to existing policy and procedures. As a result, the Association will be able to attract the best and brightest from among the ranks of its membership for future leadership positions.

The organization continues to enhance the overhaul of its communications programming that was launched in 2012 – better positioning it as the definitive source for Ohio real estate news and information. A comprehensive member survey of the Association’s various communications offerings –print and online – helped shed light on membership’s wants/needs and will serve as the basis for future refinements.

Finally, following a high-profile  battle a year ago to thwart a plan to impose a sales tax on all professional services – including everything associated with a real estate transaction – REALTORS have been able to successfully advance a legislative agenda that includes comprehensive municipal income tax reform, updated septic system rules and related legislation.

